
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 1st December, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Autumn 

Year 1: Varney 

Year 2: Kayden 

Year 3: Mindy 

Year 4: Jayce 

Year 5: Callie 

Year 6: Laiton 

Christmas Fayre          
                                We raised              £1,150   
 

 

Thank you so much for all of your donations to our School Fayre and for 

supporting the event. We raised an amazing £1,150!  

 

This money will be used to help fund trips and experiences for our pupils. A 

special thanks goes to Mrs. Exton and our 'Friends of the School' for their 

hard work in arranging this event. 

 

Also, our Year 6 pupils did a super job running the stalls. The raffle has been 

drawn and the winning tickets will be posted on our Facebook account and 

Dojo.  

 

 

 

 

 

• Wednesday 6th December - Y3 & Y4 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Thursday 7th December - Y5 & Y6 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Monday 11th December - Y1 & Y2 

Christmas party - 1:00pm 

• Tuesday 12th December - Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 

Methodist Church Carol Service – 1:30pm 

• Wednesday 13th December - Christmas 

Lunch 

• Wednesday 13th December - Nursery 

Christmas party – 10:00am – 1:00pm 

• Wednesday 13th December – 1:00pm 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2 

Christmas Singalong 

• Thursday 14th December - Reception 

Christmas party – 1:00pm 

• Friday 15th December - ‘Wear Something 

Festive Day’! 

• Friday 15th December - School closes for 

Christmas break. 

 

Christmas Post Box 
  

 

 

Snow  
Our pupils have been enjoying the winter weather and playing outside 

in the snow.  

 

We have rules outside to make sure snow play is fun. We do not allow 

pupils to throw snowballs at each other. Please ensure your child does 

not throw snowballs before and after school on the school yard. 

 

Children must come to school in suitable footwear for the weather - 

they can come in wellies to school and bring a change of shoes for 

inside. Hats and gloves would be good too so children can stay warm 

if they play outside. 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we have a Christmas Post Box  

run by our Year 6 Elves!  

 

Pupils can post their Christmas cards in  

the box to be delivered to pupils and  

adults around school.  

 

Please make sure that children address  

the cards with year group numbers to  

make sure they can be delivered. 

 

 


